Sunday 7*" November 2021

Greetings my dear brothers and sisters,

As we embark on a new month, | wish you and your families a blessed period. Soon we will enter into
Advent and in these final months of the year, we will reflect on what has gone before us.

We may contemplate on the challenges we have faced and the breakthroughs we have made. Whatever
it is, we all have a story to tell. And so with that, | have a reflection to share with you:

Everyone Has a Story in Life

ll'

A 24 year old boy seeing out from the train’s window shouted "Dad, look the trees are going behind

Dad smiled and a young couple sitting nearby, looked at the 24 year old’s childish behavior with pity,
suddenly he again exclaimed "Dad, look the clouds are running with us!”

The couple couldn’t resist and said to the old man “Why don’t you take your son to a good doctor?” The
old man smiled and said “I did and we are just coming from the hospital, my son was blind from birth, he

just got his eyes today.”

Every single person in this world has a story. Don’t judge people before you truly know them. The truth
might surprise you.

My brothers and sisters, we can never know everything about anything. It is always wise to be cautious
before we make a statement or say something that is based on an assumption. Keep an open mind and

never cease to be amazed. Life is not always as you see it!

As ever, my prayers are with you and your families. May God continue to abundantly bless you with his
graces and favours.

Yours,

Rev Fr Nicholas Nwanzi



